
 

The Association of Colorado Independent Schools and Think Like a 

Principal Consulting 
Present 

Master Class for Principals 2024 
 
Session Dates and Times 
 
Wednesday, October 23, 4:00 - 5:30 pm (Zoom) 
Wednesday, October 30, 4:00 - 5:00 pm (Zoom) 
Wednesday, November 6, 4:00 - 5:00 pm (Zoom) 
Wednesday, November 13, 4:00 - 5:00 pm (Zoom) 
Thursday, December 12, 5:00 - 6:00 pm Optional Wrap-up Cocktail hour (location TBA) 
 
Description 
 
Please join me for this year’s “Master Class for Principals.”  During four sessions we will tackle the 
following topics: Choosing and achieving annual goals for your division, building and sustaining TRUST 
with various constituencies (parents, faculty, students and other administrators), succeeding as a middle 
manager even when you don’t hold all the cards, and running “difficult” meetings with faculty or parents. 
The sessions will be a combination of “workshop presentation” and conversation among what will be an 
extremely talented group of Colorado administrators.   
 
About the presenter 

 
Bill Wolf-Tinsman is the executive director of Think Like a Principal Consulting and was 
a school administrator for 34 years serving as summer school director, director of 
professional development, assistant principal, director of curriculum, and assistant to 
the head of school for special projects at the Kent Denver School, Greenwich Country 
Day School and Colorado Academy. For twenty-nine of those years, Bill served as 

principal at Greenwich Country Day School and Colorado Academy. Most recently, Bill has served as a 
consultant with the Association of Colorado Independent Schools and as a mentor for principals. A 
graduate of Williams College with a master’s in education from Harvard University, he believes firmly that 
principals drive the creation of healthy school cultures and enable student success. “No matter how many 
years I served students, I always believed that I could improve my craft year over year.”  
 
Individual coaching/support is also available. If interested, contact Bill at bwolftin@gmail.com or 303-725-
8025 (Think Like a Principal Consulting). 

 

• Free for those schools who purchased a speaker series subscription. 

• $300 per attendee for those schools who have chosen “A la Carte”. You may pay by 

credit card when you register. 
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